
 

Tutshill ukulele tuition  
Autumn 2020 

 

July 15th, 2020 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

As you are aware, returning to school in September will have some changes and 

I wanted to let you know how ukulele lessons will be adapted to suit this. 

The following steps should be taken before, during and after lessons: 

● Pupils are to use their own instrument and learning materials, I will no 

longer be able to loan ukuleles if a student forgets to bring their own. 

● Please make sure your instruments and materials are cleaned before 

coming to school and do not share your instrument or materials with 

anyone else. 

● Please make sure your ukulele is tuned before the lesson, a free to 

download tuning app will help with this, such as ​GuitarTuna (​select the 

Ukulele setting - Soprano in C​.) 

● Please wash your hands with the sanitiser provided before commencing the 

lesson. 

● During lessons pupils are to be seated in a line all facing forward and 

should stay seated throughout the lesson. 

● After the lesson please use the hand sanitiser provided before leaving 

the room. 

If you have symptoms of a cough, cold, fever or loss of taste or smell PLEASE 

DO NOT ATTEND your lesson and please give me notice as soon as possible in 

order to not be charged. 



 

Apart from these cautions ALWAYS follow the guidelines that the School has 

given you as well. 

Tuition information and fees 

Ukulele lessons will commence on ​Tuesday 15th September​. 

If your child had lessons previously and you would like them to continue 

please let me know as soon as possible via the email provided below. 

For ​new students​, there is a waiting list depending on the uptake. Please let 

me know if you are interested in starting lessons and I will accommodate where 

and when I can. 

There will be 12 lessons in the term at a total fee of £36 for group tuition. 

Groups lessons will be a maximum of 4 pupils only from the same year group, 

therefore in some cases groups may be mixed abilities​. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation during these difficult times. 

Kind Regards, 

Angharad Griffiths 

Ukulele tutor.  

Contact​ - harad_sian@hotmail.com 


